
    
 

   

 

ATTENDANCE: 

 OFFICERS        DIRECTORS 

 Ed Christofano  President ( P )    David Stairs   (P) 

 Donald Rega  Vice President ( A)    James Rega               (P) 

 Deborah Salopek Secretary ( P )    Jason Wisniewski            (P) 

 Dale Walker                   Treasurer (A )    Netah Serock   (A) 

          Nino Barsotti   (P) 

          ADMINISTRATIVE 
          Linda Vecchio (Secretary) (P) 

 Paul Wagner (Council) 

 Ed Fazio & Michelle Liscio (Fazio's Hair Design) 

 

 Meeting called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Ed Christofano. 

 

Michelle Liscio & Anthony Fazio spoke concerning the parking problems in front of their new business on Main Street.  Want to 

do 2 hour parking signs.  Complaints of business owners parking all day at meters and not putting money in meter.  Ed spoke 

about the BDA representing businesses in town and not parking.  This is a concern for Council.  Jim Rega spoke of having 15 

minute parking signs that were posted for business on Church Street and for Falbo's II on Main Street. 

 

Minutes to be read from last months meeting were waived.  Motion by Dave Stairs  Seconded by Jim Rega.  Motion carried. 

 

TREASURERS REPORT: 
 In the absence of Treasurer Dale Walker, President Ed Christofano passed out Treasurers Report. 

 Motion to accept Nino Barsotti   Seconded by Deb Salopek    Motion carried. 

 

Deb Salopak of the 4
th
 Education Series with Debra Mason.  Very interesting session.  Debra would like to return for the 2016 

series. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

 Tabled vote for new board member. 

 Grant submission for Fazio's Hair Design.  $500 payment for Signage Grant. Motion by Deb Salopak  Seconded By Nino 

 Barsotti 

  

SOCIAL MARKETING: 
 Shop Local volunteers needed to help Saturday, November 28

th
.  Ad was placed in the Journal. 

 Cookie Tour progressing.  Punch cards will be in place as patrons visit each business. 

 Jim Rega suggested having shirts made for the BDA memebrs to wear at events.  Ed suggested tent with BDA Logo. 

 Jim Rega reported that Exchange Zone is coming along.  Suggested monitor cameras put in place.  Get borough involved 

 in this. 

 

 Motion to adjourn meeting at 8:30pm.  Motion by Deb Salopek.  Seconded by Jim Rega. 

 

  

Next meeting will be December 16, 2015 at 7:00 p.m. At the Main Street Deli & Cafe. 
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